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24th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am pleased to announce that William Brookes School, Much Wenlock, is proposing to 

transfer to the 3-18 Education Trust.  As part of the consultation process of this strategic 

decision, parents/carers and students are invited to share their thoughts and comments.  

 

Please refer to The Priory School’s web-site click here where a letter has been posted by the 

Regional Schools Commissioner’s Office, which provides details of how you communicate 

your opinions on this matter.  The deadline to receive comments is 5pm on December 10th.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs A Pope 

Headteacher 

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MA 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
 
01743 284000 
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